
September 9, 2019 
 

Administrative Announcement 
 

I am pleased to announce that after a thorough posting and selection process, 

culminating in interviews of internal and external candidates, Jennifer 

Fuhrmann has been appointed as vice-principal in our district, with assignment to 

Errington Elementary School.   

  

Jennifer joins us from School District 42 Maple Ridge where she is an 

experienced elementary school vice-principal having also served as acting 

principal during part of last year.  Jennifer has also been a secondary vice-

principal, with her career including administrative work in a year-round school 

(Kanaka Creek Elementary), a self-paced secondary school (Thomas Haney 

Secondary) and neighbourhood schools.  Jennifer has an extensive teaching and 

administrative background, including as a learning services support teacher, and 

has keen interest in trauma-informed practice and supporting social emotional 

learning. 

  

While the timing of Jennifer's arrival is yet to be confirmed, we look forward to 

having her join the district leadership team and immerse herself in the life of 

Errington Elementary School.  

  

I know that you all join me in welcoming Jennifer to our district and our 

community. 

  

Keven Elder 

Superintendent of Schools 

 


